
Labor  Market  Information  –
For Agencies/Programs Serving
Refugees

A  division  of  the  U.S.  Department  of  Health  &  Human
Services will present a webinar concerning the labor market

as it relates to agencies serving refugees.

The  webinar  will  be  July  10.  For  details,  click  on  the
registration link below.

The Office of Family Assistance of the U.S. Department of
Health & Human Services provides technical assistance through
webinars and web casts on a variety of topics related to
Temporary Assistance for Needy Families.

OFA  webinars  are  online  web  conferences  that  include
information  from  Federal  partners,  TANF  experts,  state
representatives,  and  TANF  stakeholders  in  the  field.
Participants can listen to presentations, view materials, and
ask questions through the webinar software.

The Welfare Peer Technical Assistance Network (Welfare Peer
TA) is a technical assistance initiative sponsored by the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services, Administration for
Children  and  Families  (ACF),  Office  of  Family  Assistance
(OFA).

Register for the webinar.
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